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Y, | July 30, 1981

Taart
Doc“et Nos.: 50-352
and 50-353

Mr. Robert J., Suqerman
Berle, Butzel, kass & Case
45 Rockefeller Plaza

New York, New York 19111

Dear Mr. Sugerman:

Thank you for your letter of July 20, 1981, to Mr. Eisenhut, pointing
out the errors in Enclosure 4 of the acc ~tance letler, dated July 6,
1981, for tke Limerick Generating Static ~ Units 1 and 2. We, too,

discovered the problem and
copies to the recipients.

BARORBEER oBASEES;

A

are in proces. of distributing corrected
You will receive yours under separate cove: .

Sincerely

ﬂ : <7/4/Z e € —

A. Schwencer, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing



